

# Site Council Agenda

May 5, 2021

**Members present:**

- Parents: Michael Patin, Whitney Ziemak
- Students: Eli Lofgren, Carmen Ramseyer, Kim Cortes-Martinez, Mary Volk
- Voting staff members: Julie Conroy, Kees Keizer, Amy Wolf, Damon Messer, Amanda Williams, Allison Leepin, Alan Simpson, Brian Davis
- Non-voting staff members present: Laurel Hess, Kate Poland

<b>Students, especially those who are most marginalized, are at the center of our conversations and decisions. Every time. Every day.</b>	
1) Active Listening for Understanding - ask questions for clarification - assume good intentions - give grace and patience	3) Stay engaged and on task - think outside of the box - monitor your attention
2) Equity of Voice - pause for / allow think time - invite all perspectives - speak responsibly from your perspective	4) Accept non-closure - relentless focus on the outcomes - circle back to make decisions - respect start/end times

Agenda Item	Notes/Outcome
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Introductions               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>■ Please be ready to share:                   <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Name</li> <li>● Connection to GHS</li> <li>● Ice Breaker: Share something positive that happened to you lately</li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> </ul>	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Follow up: CRT session #1               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Messer and Williams update</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● <a href="#">Budget</a> breakdown: ALL funds together now               <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ <a href="#">Request form</a></li> <li>○ <a href="#">Follow up info from staff</a> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>■ Science funds follow up</li> </ul> </li> </ul> </li> </ul>	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Funds request: Cross-curricular academic unit between the Business Marketing and Integrated Media programs of study. Department agreed to allow</li> </ul>	

<p>Danna and I to use funds for this purpose if approved. Estimated cost of the activity would be approx. \$800-\$850. Brad Cook came and spoke and <b>funding approved by vote</b> .</p>	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● Site Council membership for next year: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Who would like to continue for next year?</li> <li>○ Google form to determine names</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	
<ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>● <u>Breakout Groups-</u> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ Take 5-10 min of last meetings (June) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>■ Presentations are for other Site Council Members and should include a definition of the name of the group</li> </ul> </li> <li>○ How will you take the learning/discussions from this year into next year?</li> <li>○ Should this group change next year, or stay the same?</li> <li>○ Create a powerpoint to present your findings. 3 slides: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>■ Beginnings</li> <li>■ Current discussions</li> <li>■ Looking to the future</li> </ul> </li> <li>○ Examples of what you could cover:</li> <li>○ Where was your group at in Oct 2020, where are you now and where to from here?</li> <li>○ What could be your plan/strategy for 2021-22 SY?</li> </ul> </li> <li>● <i>Sub group occurrences/discussions/ideas:</i> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> <li>○ CRT spoke of staff-wide workshops</li> <li>○ TIP spoke of creating resources for the summer</li> <li>○ Clubs spoke of wanting to make information re C&amp;A more accessible &amp; out-reach</li> <li>○ SJ/Equity spoke of wanting to create videos</li> </ul> </li> </ul>	

for staff, students & parents	
<b>Next Meeting: June 2, 10-11am</b>	

Follow up/Action Item	Timeline	Person Responsible
Post agendas publicly- on website	ASAP	Keizer
Follow up with fund approval		Kees/Erin